Forest Grove Sportsmen Association Newsletter September 2020



Register for updates and real-time Tweets.

www.forestgrovesportsmen.com

From the President

I hope this newsletter finds everyone healthy and continuing to follow all necessary precautions outlined by the CDC and Health Agencies.

We would like to congratulate the class of 2020 from high school and college, we at Forest Grove wish you all the best in all your future endeavors.

Election day is November 3rd, and we encourage you all to get out and vote either by mail or in person. Remember your 2nd amendment rights and the direction of this country is at stake.

Membership meetings are cancelled for the for seeable future. Online meetings will be held on the 3rd Wednesday of the month. Please check the website for info on how to attend the meetings.

Archery shoots are being held on Thursday nights from 6:30 to 9 PM. The event is open to both members and non-members. The cost is \$3. Remember you must use masks and social distance.

Forest Grove Black Powder Rifleman

Shoots are held on the third Sunday of every month, rain or shine, starting at 11 AM. The course is a woods walk with knockdown and swinger targets. Also, a hawk and knife throw are included; cost is \$10. For more info or directions call Mike Karkalla, @ 412-877-5626. Social distancing will be maintained.

Pellet gun shoots will begin in January Mondays at 7PM. The cost is \$3 and Kids free. Safety glasses required along with masks and social distancing.

Range safety is important please abide by all range safety rules when using the pistol and rifle ranges. When done using the ranges please pick up all your brass and put into the garbage cans and put away the targets. <u>DO NOT</u> put live ammunition in the burn barrels.

Members must carry their membership card when using the ranges or on club property. You may be asked to provide proof of membership at any time.

The gate combination has been changed as of September 1. It is on your 2020-2021 card do not give gate info to anyone.

All Club events have been cancelled due to Covid-19.

Ranges remain open for member use but remember to maintain social distancing.

Check the club web site for all range closures.

The rifle range will be closed to all non - members November 1 thru December 12.

If you hunt on club property, and you use a tree stand you are required to remove it nightly, this also pertains to ground blinds. When using a tree stand use proper safety harness to prevent accidental falls.

Remember to notify the membership secretary with address changes so you will get your newsletter. Wynn Hann Membership Secretary 103 Julianna Drive
Moon Township PA 15108

"Like" or "Follow" us on Face book, receive updates and instant messages via our new face book page Forest Grove Sportsmen's Assoc.

This newsletter will also be available on our web sitewww.forestgrovesportsmen.com